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Important Dates 
May  2 -  Kindergarten Registration           
May 11   Front Office 9:00a.m.-3:00p.m.          

             

May  4 Field Day    

 K-2nd    

 8:00a.m.10:30a.m. 

 3rd-5th  

 11:30a.m.-2:00p.m. 

 
May 4  Funky Friday 

 Teacher Look-a-Like Day 

 

May  7-    Book Fair  

May  11   Monday-Thursday  

 8:00 a.m.-2:00 p.m. 

 Friday 8:00a.m.-12:00 p.m. 

 
May  9 Kindergarten Orientation 

 9:00 a.m.-10:30 a.m. 

 

May  9 Bike to School Day   

 

May 11 Funky Friday 

 Mismatch Day 
 

May 14 Musical STEM Night 

 Caf® 6:00p.m.-7:00p.m. 

 

May 16  Early Release 

 1:05 

 

May 18 Funky Friday 
 Critter Day-Dress Like Your  

 Favorite Critter 

 

May 18 All Pro Dads 

 7:15 a.m. Media Center 

 

May 22 SAC Meeting 
 2:20 p.m. Media Center 

 

May 22 Kona Ice Day 

 10:30a.m.-12:30p.m. 

 

May 24 Student Art Show 

 Media Center 

 7:30 a.m.-3:30 p.m. 
 

May 25 Funky Friday 

 Holiday Day Dress Up 

 

May 25 Pride Assemblies 

 3rd & 4th 8:45 a.m. 

 K, 1st & 2nd 9:30 a.m. 

 5th Grade 1:00p.m. 
 

May 28 Memorial Day 

 No School 

 

May 30 Last Day of School for         

 Students-Summer Vacation 

 Begins End of Day  
 

May 30  Early Release 

 1:05 

Principalõs Message 

Dear Coronado Pirates, 

 

It is hard to believe that May is here and our school year is coming to an end.  This year has been 

an exciting one for Pirates. Now that most students have their own device this year, they have 

really grown in the area of technology.  Students enjoy using SeeSaw, Nearpod, Canvas and   

Office 365, just to name a few.  We have truly seen a shift in personalized learning for students.  

Special area classes use technology as well to benefit from an increase in student engagement and 

differentiated learning opportunities for  students.   

 

In an effort to meet the needs of our students that demonstrate mastery in standards, we continued 

to offer enrichment classes for intermediate students in the areas of Sports Marketing, Creative 

Arts (a blend of art and music) and Maker Spaces. Pirates also had the opportunity to participate 

in exciting afterschool clubs that were sponsored by the following teachers: 

 

Mrs. Bartley, STEM Club 

Mrs. Canfield, Ms. Adkins and Mrs. Sokerka, National Elementary Honor Society 

Mrs. Cloer, Running Club 

Mr. Hardock, Animation Club 

Mrs. Mathewson, Garden Club and Hydroponics Club 

Mrs. Mathewson and Mrs. Sokerka, WeDo Lego Robotics Club 

Mr. McLaughlin, Music Club 

  

Many of our faculty and staff members have been recognized for their outstanding work with 

students and I would like to recognize them again for their accomplishments.  Heartfelt          

congratulations to all!  The following individuals received nominations for awards this year: 

 

Ms. Adkins for Social Studies Teacher of the Year 

Mrs. Bass for Math Teacher of the Year 

Mrs. Canfield and Mrs. Ranieri for Crystal Apple 

Coach Heer for PE Teacher of the Year 

Mrs. Mathewson for Science Teacher of the Year 

Mrs. Sokerka for Teacher of the Year 

 

I would also like to take this opportunity to thank the following businesses:  Bakerôs Table,   

Hospitality Resource & Design and Wheel-a-Way Sales. Each of these businesses has donated 

$500 to fund construction costs for our barn! Their names will be added to a plaque for our barn 

as appreciation for their generous donation. 

 

As you can see, we have a lot to celebrate this year. I am so proud of the commitment and      

dedication to personal growth for all Pirates.  I hope everyone has a wonderful summer with 

friends and family.  Enjoy your summer and keep reading!  I look forward to seeing you back in 

the fall. 

 

Tracy Buckner, 

Principal 
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Kindergarten News 
Reading- This is an exciting time of year as Kindergarten students begin 

to read more independently. They will still need help with some words 

but are able to use picture clues and phonetics to sound out most words. 

This is a good time to institute a daily habit of having your child read a 

book every day. For reluctant readers, it may help to have the child and         

homework helper alternate between reading pages. The New Smyrna 

Public Library is a great reading resource during the summer.                                                                

Math- Your child has come along way in their understanding of our 

math standards. They are able to count to 100, decompose teen numbers 

and decompose and compose a group of ten. Another good habit to get 

into is having a math problem/challenge of the day. These could be as 

simple as asking your child how many plates we need for everyone at 

dinner and as complicated as ñif I have 10 fish and 7 fish swim away. 

How many fish do I have now?ò Kindergarteners should be able to 

know that seven and three makes ten. Have them prove to you that you 

have 3 fish by drawing or acting out the math story.                                        

Science- Please help your child learn about our great coastal community 

by visiting as many parks as you can. Have them keep a journal of the 

plants, animals and landforms they see. This is a great time to practice 

writing. Have students write a few sentences about their experiences. 

You can help them with words that are not spelled phonetically but other 

words that can be sounded out should be. They should also be using the 

many sight words we have learned this year. 

Mrs. Wassem and Ms. Wendt 

First Grade News   
May is going to be an exciting month in first grade! Our upcoming 

field trip to the Central Florida Zoo is on May 8th. and the children 

have been busy learning about different animals and habitats in 

preparation for our trip. On Friday May 11th we have our special 

Muffins with Mom event. We are all looking forward to this     

special day! 

In ELA, students will be reading both fiction and nonfiction texts 

with a focus on compare and contrast.  Students will continue to 

refine their skills in writing working on mechanics and structure. In 

Math, students will be learning about equal shares of shapes and 

working on proficiency in addition and subtraction. In Science, 

students will be presenting their animal research projects and we 

will end the month learning about the ocean habitat. In Social  

Studies, students will continue their study about maps and also 

learn about the importance of Memorial Day. 

We will round out the month with our end of year event on Friday, 

May 25th. Look for information about this event to be coming 

home with your child soon. 

Ms. Adkins, Mrs. Bartley, and Mrs. Stout  

Fifth Grade News 
Mr. Pecoroniôs classroom will be working on ELA learning 

targets relating to Greek mythology and finding information 

from multiple sources.  First, the students will complete a 

book study on Percy Jackson and the Sea of Monsters. This 

is being read as a class along with completing a series of 

comprehension questions on OneNote.  Next, they will be 

working through our Ready Reading text and completing 

research projects on OneNote. Finally, in social studies they 

will be studying the impacts of the Manifest Destiny.     

Mrs. Bassôs classroom will be finishing up FSA testing in 

Math and Science.  We will move on to review of standard 

multiplication and partial quotient division. We are       

planning on spending time reviewing other skills to further 

prepare for the transition to 6th grade.  In Science, our focus 

will be the human body and the organ systems.  Next, we 

will move on to discuss animal adaptations.                      

Mrs. Bass and Mr. Pecoroni  

Fourth Grade News 
Itôs hard to believe we are already into the last month of 

school. This year has zoomed by! During May we will be 

finishing FSA testing and getting ready for 5th grade. Along 

with reviewing math and reading skills, we will be focusing 

on science and social studies. In science we will learn about 

seasonal changes, food chains and the environment.  

We would also like to take this opportunity to say how much 

we have enjoyed working and getting to know all of you and 

your wonderful children. We hope you all have a relaxing, 

fun and safe summer break! 

Hugs, 

Ms. Reilly and Mrs. Sokerka 

              Second Grade News 
The close of this year is rapidly approaching! It is at this point, 

second graders are released for more independent reading and 

the teacher is more of a facilitator. This is an exciting change for 

the students as they transition into 3rd graders. We will be    

working on the following skills this month: In math 2.OA.1   

Balanced Equations. 2.OA.3 Developing foundations of        

multiplications through exploring odd and even numbers and 

Using arrays.2.MD1.3 and 1.4 Estimating and comparing lengths 

in both standard and metric forms. For writing, we will focus on 

writing informational pieces and sharing published work.    

Reading through the social studies content concentrates on 

American history, and this month we will dive deeper into the 

countries economics with local and worldwide trade. In science 

we will continue studying life cycles and move on to basic needs 

of all living things. Some suggestions to help your child are to go 

on Gradebook often, have your child go to V-Portal and open 

his/her tests either in Raz Kids or Digital Readworks and review 

the questions that were missed. Encourage looking back into the 

text to ñproveò answers for tests. 

Ms. Clark-Johnson and Mrs. Mathewson 

 

Third Grade News 
Third graders are in their last lap before heading off to 

fourth grade! We are ending the year on a high note by   

enriching our learning through new mediums. In science 

and math, we are building on the animal classification    

process by integrating our knowledge with perimeter and 

area to complete STEM challenges. Students are learning 

more about the nature of science and using critical thinking 

to solve problems in a real-world context. In math, students 

are working on fluency skills and working on applying 

learned math skills and strategies through real life word 

problems. You can help your student by practicing iXL at 

home and by practicing multiplication facts 0-9. In reading, 

we are digging deeper and getting prepared for the rigor of 

fourth grade. We are integrating personal interest to foster 

an intrinsic love for reading. Thank you for your support 

before, during, and after FSA testing.  

Mrs. Cloer, Ms. Marriott, and Mrs. Ranieri  



 

 

                               PE News 
We have reached the end of the year. Field Day will be on 

May 4th for all grades. We have been practicing all the 

events for a month so I am sure everyone will do great. We 

have been working on golf and Frisbee golf to close out the 

year. Any fitness awards will be handed out at the last 

Pride assembly for anyone that qualified for a national  

fitness award. (2nd-5th grade). I sent home your childôs 

fitness result in the middle of last month. You saw how 

fast your child can run a ı mile, how many pull ups they 

could do, how far they could jump, Etc. Make sure you and 

your child stay active over the summer. I will miss seeing 

you on a regular basis but we will be back to it come     

August. There will be a 4th/5th kickball game on May 

10th. May 18th will be one of the biggest events of the 

school, the 5th graders will try to be the first group of   

students to ever beat the teachers.                                                                          

All the best,                                                                   

Coach Heer 

From the Art Department  

 

Kindergarteners are creating some lovely 3-D Butterflies 

celebrating spring and first graders are finishing up their 

paper weaving projects. Second graders are working 

hard on their wet on wet watercolor sunset silhouettes. 

Third graders are completing their weaving and are also 

working on some sunset silhouettes. Fourth and Fifth 

grade students are learning how to blend chalk and are 

completing their seascape silhouettes. Soon, all students 

will be deciding on which piece of artwork they would 

like to display in our annual student art show at the end 

of the month. Flyers will be handed out with more           

information. 

Letôs finish strong! 

Mr. Hardock 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Counselorôs Corner 

Hello Coronado Beach Families! 

I am happy to say good bye to testing and hello to May! 

Our students and teachers put in a lot of hard work and I 

couldnôt be prouder!  

The end of the school year will be here before we know it 

and our 5th grade students have a busy month ahead of 

them. They will soon embark on their journey into     

middle school. In order to make this transition as smooth 

as possible, we have a  variety of activities planned. In 

addition, we will soon be sending home the permission 

slips for the Always Changing program. Please be on the 

lookout for those!  

If you have any questions or concerns, please never    

hesitate to contact me at jkcanfie@volusia.k12.fl.us and I 

will be happy to assist.  Donôt forget to follow me on 

Twitter @MrsCanfieldSC 

Best Wishes, 

Mrs. Canfield 

 

Media News 
Our Scholastic Book Fair will be held in the school   media 

center from May 7th to May 11th. We will be open during 

school hours, 8:00 am to 2:00 pm Monday through    

Thursday, May 7-10, and 8:00 am to 12:00 noon on Friday, 

May 11. If you would like to help out at the book fair, 

please check our school website for information about  

volunteering at the book fair or check with Mrs. Andrews 

in media, or Ms. Ortiz in the front office.  

Our Reading Counts Celebration will be held on Tuesday, 

May 15th at 1:00 pm in the media center and the Sunshine 

State Celebration will be held on  Wednesday, May 16th at 

12:00 noon in the media center. If you would like to help 

out with either of these celebrations, please let Mrs.      

Andrews or Ms. Ortiz know. Thank you so much to all 

who have already volunteered to help!  

 

Mrs. Andrews 

                           Music Notes                               

Music Club has been preparing for the upcoming Music 

STEM night on Monday, May 14 from 6:00-7:00pm in the 

cafeteria.  Join us and our great PTA for some music and the 

science of sound.  Special thanks to FUTURES Foundation 

for funding my grant providing many of the science           

experiments we will be using.  

The Pirates have been working hard on notation and style 

include the blues and classical Beethoven.  Piano enrichment 

students are practicing chords and right-hand melodies.  Live 

demonstrations of brass and woodwind instruments will   

complete the year. 

I am pleased to announce that I have received the 2018 Bob 

Noss Grant from the Kiwanis Club of Southeast Volusia for 

my proposal ñKeys to Success (Keyboard Class).ò Thank you 

from all of us to the Kiwanis Club and their support of music 

education.  Their grant will provide two additional  keyboards 

with the latest technology for our classroom.  

Mr. McLaughlin 

mailto:jkcanfie@volusia.k12.fl.us


 

 

                                    PTA News 

 

Thank you to our pirate families and friends! The Yankee Candle    

Fundraiser was a great success. 

 

Teacher & Staff Appreciation Dessert Bar ï Wednesday, May 9th.  Letôs 

show our appreciation to our wonderful Teachers and Staff!  Please sign 

up to contribute by using the Meal Train Link: https://

www.mealtrain.com/potlucks/5y9I47 on Facebook @CoronadoBeach 

PTA. 

Musical Stem Family Night ï Monday, May 14th from 6:00-7:00pm 

Bring the family to our final family night and experiment with            

oscilloscopes and boomwhackers! If you are interesting in helping with 

the ñexperimentsò, please sign up on Facebook @CoronadoBeach PTA.  

Our last PTA Meeting will also be held in conjunction and election of 

officers for the 2018-2019 school year will take place. 

 

Keep clipping those BoxTops over the Summer! EVERY CLIP 

COUNTS!  Each BoxTop is worth 10 cents for our school.  BoxTops can 

be found on popular food and non-food brands on hundreds of products.  

Be sure to include your studentôs name and teacher when you submit 

your Box Tops.  

 

DO YOU AMAZON?  If so, sign in at smile.amazon.com and use      

Amazon Smile for your Amazon purchases. Each time you do, 0.5% of 

the price will go to benefit Coronado Beach Elementary School thru the 

PTA. 

 

Help us empower your children and stay connected! Facebook 

@CoronadoBeach PTA or cbespta@gmail.com 

 

Fresh Eggs 

 

As you may know, we have chickens at Coronado!                  

They have recently started laying eggs. If you are interested in 

buying a dozen eggs we will be selling them with a suggested 

$5.00 minimum   donation to support our animals and Life     

Science studies. If you are interested in making a donation for 

the purchase of a dozen eggs please contact Mr. Pecoroni or the 

front office. Mr. Pecoroni will then let you know your order is 

ready.  You do not need to make a donation until your order is 

ready. We currently collect about three dozen eggs a week. So 

we will manage a wait list for future orders. Thank you in      

advance for your support of our science program for Pirates! 

Congratulations to    

Ms. Reilly 

   Our April Superhero  

   of the Month! 

And  

   Mr. McLaughlin  

  Our May Superhero 

of the Month! 

SAC News- School Advisory Council 

If you are interested in serving on the 2018-19 School  

Advisory Council, we invite you to fill out a form in the 

front office.  The election for members will be held in the 

front office from May 14th- 17th.  Please come to the front 

office during this time to cast your vote. The next SAC 

meeting will be held May 22nd at 2:20 p.m. in the Media 

Center.  

Jana Hammond,                                                              

SAC Chair 

 Candy Sale! 
 

We are raising funds to build a barn at Coronado Beach        

Elementary! We will be selling Worldôs Finest Chocolate bars, 

Gummies and chocolate covered   raisins in the front office for 

$1.00 a piece. All the   proceeds will be used to build our barn.    

 

Thank you for your support and help to make this dream of a 

barn become a reality. 

                     

Kindergarten Registration and Orientation  

 

 

 

Kindergarten registration for the 2018-2019 school year 

will take place from May 2 through May 11, 2018.  Parents 

and guardians can come register their children in our front 

office between the hours of 9:00 a.m. and 3:00 p.m.  The 

following documents are  required for registration: birth 

certificate, immunization records, physical examination 

report and two proofs of residency.    

Please also join us for Kindergarten Orientation on May 9, 

2018.  This will take place from 9:00 a.m. to 10:30 a.m. If 

you will be attending Kindergarten Orientation, please call 

the main office at 386 424-2525 to preregister for this event 

to expedite the check in process. 

We look forward to meeting with you, as we welcome our 

future Pirates.  

If you have any questions concerning the registration      

process, please call the front office. 

School Way Caf®                                                                        

Please be reminded that school breakfast is free for all students. 

Please let your child's teacher know if your child may need     

special assistance or a reminder.  If your child will be eating 

breakfast, please remind them that they are to go immediately 

to the serving line rather than sit at the table. It is important to    

arrive early enough to allow time for your child to go through 

the line and then eat. Breakfast is served from 7:30-7:45 am 

daily.  In addition, we also serve a variety of fresh made      

options for lunch including fresh fruits and veggies, salads, 

cheese sticks, PBJ Uncrustables, and a hot entr®e which    

https://www.mealtrain.com/potlucks/5y9I47
https://www.mealtrain.com/potlucks/5y9I47


 

 

EDEP News 

Here at Coronado Beach Elementary we have 83 

Pirates participating in our Extended Day         

Program.  We have three dedicated Group     

Leaders, Ms. Emily, Ms. Laura, and Ms. Ortiz, 

along with myself that are here every school day 

to deliver a program that is safe, fun, and          

educational. Our daily/weekly schedule includes 

snack, outside time, arts/crafts, building             

activities, games, music, and much more.  Some of 

our most recent activities have  included making 

ice cream and creating designs with plastic beads 

that are fused together.   One of our biggest and 

most ongoing projects has been making log       

cabins, doll houses, and barns out of card board 

boxes and other craft materials.  We can also assist 

with homework as needed.  It is our hope to grow 

our attendance to 100 for the      2018-2019 school 

year.   The ñIntent to Enrollò period for the     

2018-2019 school year is from April 23rd-May 

11th.  If you are interested in trying to secure a 

space for your child please come by the cafeteria 

anytime from 1-6 daily to fill out the required 

form. Additionally if you are interested in      

working part time 2:00-5:00 daily in a fun             

environment please let me know that as well. 

Cindy Lehnhoff                                                                                                                                                                          

EDEP Facilitator 

Each event requires a $1.00 donation towards our barn 

project. 

Please not that face paint and masks are not allowed. 

May 4, 2018 - Teacher look-a-like Day. Choose any 

teacher and dress just like them. 

May 11, 2018 - Mismatch Day: Now you donôt have to 

worry about coordinating your outfit. The goal is to not 

match at all  

May 18, 2018 - Critter Day: Cat tail? Monkey ears?    

Bunny nose? 

May 25, 2018 - Holiday Day: Pick your favorite holiday 

of the year and accessorize.  Santa hat?  Bunny ears?  

Shamrock headband? 

 

Coronado Beach Elementary School Yearbooks 

Our school yearbooks are here! They are currently 

on sale for $18.00 each and can be purchased in 

the front office. 

Please make all checks or money orders payable 

to Coronado Beach Elementary School. 

Only a limited number of yearbooks are available, 

so get yours today! 

  Funky Fridays 

  

Peace, Love and Goats 

Help Coronado Beach Elementary to raise funds for 

building our barn!  

We will be kicking off a T-shirt fundraising campaign. 

To order your t-shirts you can access the website            

at https://www.bonfire.com/peace-love-and-goats/. There 

you will find both adult and youth sized shirts available 

in multiple  colors. The cost of each shirt is $25.00.   

Families can order/pay online and shirts will be shipped 

directly to you. Shirts will be delivered by May 30th and 

proceeds will go directly to Coronado Beach                

Elementary.  These funds will help to further grow our 

ñscience schoolò and the programs that we can offer.  

Thank you in advance for your continued support of our 

school. 

Peace, Love, and Goats  



 

 

 

Summer Tech Camp 

We are happy to announce that My School Tech Hub will be holding their Tech Camp here at Coronado 

Beach Elementary School. The camp will be held during the month of June, starting on Monday, June 4th.  

Tech Camp will be here at Coronado Beach Monday through Thursday from 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. The camp 

is open to Children ages 7-15.  Campers get to: learn to develop mobile apps and games, learn how computers 

and the internet work, the fundamentals of building websites, 3D modeling and printing and a whole lot more. 

For more information and to sign up, visit their website @ Myschooltechhub.com or call 844-983-2448 

 



 

 



 

 


